
CPC -Highways Working Group – Update March 2023 

We have this week received the interim report from Andrew Bramwell, SCC Senior Strategic 

Transport Planner.   We have attached a copy for our consideration.  Our next action is to 

arrange a follow up meeting in the next few weeks.  

We need a further update from:- 

Matthew Hicks, on what is the progress of Transport linking with Trading Standards. 

Tim Passmore, on the progress of an ANPR camera in Coddenham.  

As normal there have been HGVs seen in the High Street since our last meeting.  We 

continue to question SCC why HGVs need to drive through the village. 

 

 

 


